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March 16, 2015 

 

 

 Rounds 

  February YTD 

2010     0  55 

 

2011    209  209   

 

2012    334  621 

 

2013 133  294 

 

2014    0                      16 

 

 2015   47  47 

 

 

We are in the final stages of the sanitary line improvement development.  The goal is to 

be in a position to take it to bid in April. 

 

  The lighting detection system internal wiring has been completed.  All other 

components of the system will be installed over the next couple of weeks.  This system 

will automatically detect weather events that pose a danger to the players and employees.  

Sirens have been installed in three locations on the golf course to ensure 100% coverage 

and will inform players of a lighting event and will signal an all clear when it’s safe to 

resume play. 

 

 

   

 

 


